
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents / Carers Evening 

Thank you to everyone you attended these this week. I hope you enjoyed seeing your child’s work and found 

them informative. Thank you for filling in our questionnaire. If you still have yet to complete a questionnaire and 

would like to please see Mrs Stanton. Please hand all questionnaires in by next Wednesday at which point a final 

analysis will be completed and fed beck to you. 

Sport Relief – Friday 18
th

 March 

Unfortunately the weather wasn’t good for us and our athletics track was too wet to use. 

However we set up 30m lanes in the hall and each class ran their 15 minutes in there. It 

was a fantastic morning of sprinting and the distances each class ran are below. Nursery 

ran in their garden around a course and managed to run 250m.  

 

Year Group Total Class Distance run in  

15 minutes 

Nursery 250 metres 

Reception 9,450 metres (5.9 miles) 

Year 1 10,650 metres (6.6 miles) 

Year 2 11,250 metres (7.0 miles) 

Year 3 9,450 metres (5.9 miles) 

Year 4 12,150 metres (7.5 miles) 

Year 5 11,850 metres (7.4 miles) 

Staff 3,540 metres (2.2 miles) 

 

As you can see, the distances are fantastic! Well done to all the classes and the staff runners (Mrs Wallace, Mrs 

Vallons, Mrs Smith, Miss Gray, Mrs Hume and Mr Waterfield) for clocking up some great distances. The overall 

distance that our school ran for Sport Relief was 68.59km or 42.6 miles. A huge well done to everyone and thank 

you for your donations. A total amount raised will be in the next newsletter. 

World Down Syndrome Day 

This year this is on Monday 21
st

 March and we will be asking everyone at school to wear odd socks and bring a 

small donation in towards this event. 

Easter 

A reminder the competition this year will be for the children to design and decorate their egg at home and bring 

in their finished piece on Thursday 24
th

 March to be judged, if they wish to take part. They may decorate their egg 

or use their egg as part of a ‘bigger’ scene. This may be with an Easter theme or something completely different!  

All we ask is that it is the children’s work with your support if necessary!  There will be a small prize for all 

entrants and a ‘traditional’ bigger prize for the winners in each class. If you would like to take your egg home 

please make sure you collect it at the end of the day from the main hall. 

Diary Dates 

Monday 21
st

 March   World Down Syndrome Day (wear odd socks!) 

Wednesday 23
rd

 March   House DVD afternoon 

Thursday 24
th

 March   Easter Egg Competition 

School finishes for Easter holidays (3.00pm) 

Monday 11
th

 April   School opens for Summer Term 
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